


Interested in being a Nurse’s Aide?  

The Sisters of St. Francis, Oldenburg, 

are looking for high school nurse’s 

aides for weekends and after school 

hours and will provide on-the-job 

training.  If interested contact 

DianaSchutte @ 812-933-6402 or Beth 

Hoog @ 812-933-6496.



Reminder—there will be a meeting 

for ANYONE (incoming 7th-12th 

grade) interested in playing 

volleyball next year at 3:15pm. They 

will be handing out trash bag info 

and several other pieces of 

information that you will need.


